South Gippsland

Shire Council

Leongatha Bus Stop Toilet Open for, um, Business.

South Gippsland Shire Council is pleased to advise the community that the automated toilet

at the Leongatha bus stop is now available for use.

The toilet will automatically unlock prior to the first scheduled bus each day and lock after the

last bus each night.

South Gippsland Shire Council’s Coordinator of Building and Recreation Assets, Kate Reiske,

was pleased that the toilet was now ready for use.

“We understand that this has been a long process. We have been working closely with

VicTrack to ensure that the toilet is safe and working properly.

“‘Now that we have advice from VicTrack that all compliance checks have been undertaken

we are comfortable to open the facility up to the community for use.

“I'd like to take this opportunity to thank VicTrack representatives for their diligence in making

sure that the new toilet was appropriate for the local community and commuters,” said Kate.

Council has now taken on responsibility for the management of the toilet, so if there are any

concerns about its cleanliness or proper functioning people should call 5662 9200.
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